
November 8, 2022 

Board of County Commissioners 

Huerfano County 

401 Main Street 

Walsenburg, CO 81089 

Dear Commissioners Cisneros, Andreatta and Galusha, 

The Spanish Peaks Library District Board of Trustees respectfully request the 
following: 

Kathy Faggiani be removed as an alternate as she has resigned due to health and 
personal reasons.  

Vicki Barnhouse and Albert Galvan be reinstated to the board with their terms 
ending June 30, 2023 which fulfills the five year term for both.  

Lisa Wagner be reinstated as of December 4, 2022 with the term ending 
December 4, 2027.  

Due to health issues, Albert Galvan has resigned as Vice President and Evondia 
Woessner has been voted Interim Vice President. Helen Nuce has been voted 
Interim Secretary to replace Ms. Woessner to fulfill the remainder of the terms. 

We are actively seeking a new alternate. 

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely, 

Lisa A. Wagner, President, SPLD BOT
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